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AGM and EGM 2025

The SIP AGM and EGM was held on 24h April and was attended by around 90 members. The agenda 

of the evening included:

1. Sharing of Key Learnings from the SIP HK Study Trip
2. Confirmation of the Minutes of the 53rd AGM held on 25 April 2024
2. To receive the SIP Annual Report 2025 (From 1 May 2024 - 23 April 2025)
3. To receive and adopt Financial Statements for Financial Year ended 31 December 2024
4. Appointment of Two Honorary Auditors (Term 2025 – 2026)
5. Committee Reports:

• Membership Report
• Continuing Professional Development Report (CPD)
• SIP Planning Award Report
• SIP Certification Committee Report
• e-Platform Report
• Young Planners Report
• Special Project Report

6. Any Other Business

The annual report and financial statements for 2024-2025 have been received and adopted. 

Members can reference both documents in the Members Portal.
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AGM and EGM – Highlights 

Young Planners Video Challenge

Left to Right: 

• Winner: Grace Tan receiving her prize. As part of the first prize, she received an all expenses paid for 

trip to HK, as well as an additional $500 spending money

• Runners-Up: Sophia Rita & Zhang Dong Li. Awarded SGD 1,000 cash each

Sneak Peek of our New Website

Shu Ying sharing with the members a sneak peek of 

our brand-new website to be launched in 3Q 2025. The 

new site will have a more modern look, improved user 

experience and tools to help members and prospective 

members to navigate the different pathways for 

membership submission. It will also be integrated with 

the members portal to give members a seamless 

experience when assessing membership related 

matters. 

URA’s Chief Planner – Adele Tan 

Left to Right: Adele Tan receiving her 

fellowship membership from SIP 

President, Djoko Prihanto; Adele 

sharing her insights on urban planning 

and how planners in Singapore can 

contribute to the master plan of 

Singapore.
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AGM and EGM – Highlights 

Sharing on SICP and Sembawang Shipyard Project Sharing 

Left to Right: Wilfred sharing the program schedule for the 3rd Cohort of SICP L2 Certification (2026-2028). 

More information can be found on the SIP website. Nina sharing about SIP’s involvement in the Sembawang 

Shipyard District project. More details will be shared in due course. 

Members Get Together 
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